PHONE 243-3569

VAL R. REESE & ASSOCIATES, Inc.

CONSULTING GEOLOGISTS

ALBUQUERQUE, Negw MEXICO 2820 CENTRAL AVE.,

February 9, 1963

Mr. Emery Arnold AL
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:
As was discussed with you by phone, we were unable

to take a GOR test during January on our Mesa 1-25 well,
Section 25, Township 24 North, Range 7 wWest, in the

Escrito-Gallup field. The tubing was plugged with paraffin,
and the well would not produce. Work has now been com-
pleted on the well, and it will be put back on production
February l1lth. A GOR test will be taken beginning February
13th and the results immediately reported.

Very truly yours,
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Lewis C. Jameson
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